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The Monroeville Police Department would like to thank Underground Utilities, Norwalk Wal-Mart, 
Berry Plastics, Gardners, Cold as Ice Drive Thru and Mr. and Mrs. Brian Watt for their generous 
donations and support. In addition we would like to thank all of those individuals who generously 
volunteered their time ensuring the continued success of this program. 

In summary, I am excited about the direction your police department is headed. You have a 
group of dedicated officers that enjoy serving you and appreciate your support. 


